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Future Business Leaders of America (FLBA)
 
Dear Newmark High School Parents,
 
We invite your teen to participate in Newmark High School’s Future Business Leaders of America
(FBLA) chapter this school year.  FBLA is the largest student-run organization in the United States.
Its mission is to bring the worlds of business and education together through innovative leadership
and career development.  I encourage you to speak with your teen about attending the FBLA
Interest Meeting on Friday, October 18, 2024 for students during the school day.
 
The purpose of Newmark’s involvement in FBLA is to educate students through various academic
challenges in multiple areas. The competitions they choose are competitive and take place against
students from all over New Jersey. 
 
FBLA After School Club Information
The FBLA After School Club will take place during the 2024-25 school year's 3rd marking period
and will focus on students or groups who are preparing performance presentations for the State
Competition in March 2025. The FBLA After School Club will be offered in Session III and
designed for students participating in State Competition presentations. Please note: Students
who choose to take an online test for their competition will not attend the FBLA After
School Club.
 
2024-25 FBLA Competitions and Activities:
FBLA Regional Competitions ONLINE ONLY (Monday-Wednesday, December 2-4, 2024)
The online competitions take place during the school day. Preparation for these online
competitions is done by the students independently. Events vary from a broad range of business,
technical and career related areas. Top scorers in each Regional Competition can advance to the
State Competition in March. Students MUST be registered by Friday, November 22, 2024. 
 
FBLA State Conference & Competition IN PERSON (Monday-Wednesday, March 10-12,
2025)
The annual FBLA State Conference will be held in-person at Harrah’s in Atlantic City. Students
attending the State Conference must stay overnight at the hotel during the event. This major event
on the FBLA calendar has over 4,000 students from the state of New Jersey competing. Students
who advance from the Regional Competitions compete at this conference and have prepared
presentations for the State Competition. (Information regarding booking a room and required
attendance dates will be provided at a later date).
 
When Can I register My Teen for FBLA?
Newmark requires a signed Confirmation of Commitment for all interested students by Thursday,
October 31, 2024. Registration for the FBLA After School Club Session III begins Friday, January
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17, 2025 (please check the Friday Backpack News for details).  Please fill out and return the
Confirmation of Commitment below:
 

Newmark High School's FBLA Confirmation of Commitment
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mr. Keith Pearson
FBLA Advisor
Newmark High School
kpearson@newmarkeducation.com
 
 
cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
     Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
     Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal
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Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to
parents is via email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your
child’s school. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service,
follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. -Newmark IT Alert
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